
Board of Education Special Meeting 
Southwest Public Schools 
District 179 
August 10, 2015 
 
 
President Duane Teter called the special meeting of the Southwest Public Schools Board of 
Education, School District 179, to order at 7:35 p.m. on August 10, 2015, at the Southwest 
Elementary School in Indianola. 
 
Present:  Steve Daffer, Duane Teter, Ondrea McConville, Lynda Baumbach, Jenni McConville, 
John O’Dea, Principals Kathy Latta and Matt Springer, Patricia Smith, and Superintendent Todd 
Porter. 
 
Absent:  None. 
 
Visitors:  Mary Marsh and Kris Marotta.  
 
Superintendent Porter discussed current Board Policy #5045 Student Fees, pursuant to Neb. 
Stat. §§ 79-2,125 to 79-2,135 (the Public Elementary and Secondary Student Fee 
Authorization).  The purpose of the hearing was to hear support, opposition, criticism, 
suggestions or observations of district patrons relating to the current student fees policy. 
 
Moved by O. McConville, seconded by Baumbach, to adjourn the meeting at 7:40 p.m.  Ayes:  
Teter, O. McConville, Baumbach, J. McConville, O’Dea, and Daffer.  Nays:  None.  Motion 
carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


